
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Lent can be a time of reflection as well as a time for giving things up. For CTIA, it marks the end 
of our financial year and the start of a busy summer for all our churches. 
 
We are always so grateful for the kind contributions from the Arle Valley Benefice, St Gregory’s 
and the Methodist Church which together enable CTIA to continue its work. Having this 
financial security means that the vast majority of the money which is raised at our various 
events can go straight to our nominated charity which is currently Winchester Youth 
Counselling. To date we have donated over £1500 to them with the hope of more to come 
from future events such as the September barn dance. 
 
Similarly, it means that we can support the great work done every year by Rosie and her team 
as they deliver Summer Fun for our young people. 
 
So as Easter approaches, we would invite you all to join us on our Good Friday walk of witness. 
This is probably our most public show of faith as we tell the story of the Crucifixion through a 
series of readings and hymns as we walk through town. We then end in true CTIA fashion with 
hot cross buns at the Community Centre.  
 
Happy Easter! 
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